
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
January 2018

Hello Los Senderos Members & Honored Guests,

  
This will be my last newsletter, my term as President 
has come to an end.  It has been a privilege & honor 
serving as your President.

I would like to thank the Board of Directors and the 
LS Membership the last two years. It really is a team 
concept and I couldn’t have survived without your 
support & guidance.
 
Annual Meeting:
On December 5th we held our Annual Meeting at 
Sycuan, Golf Resort. Attendance was 28 members.
Major Topics of discussed in detail from 2017 were: 
Finances, Insurance, Los Senderos events: Monthly 
rides,  Annual ride, Members ride,  Los Senderos Park 
and much more.  The State of the new Directors was 
presented and approved.

Our new Los Senderos Board for 2018 will be:
President: Rick White
Vice-President: Don Horn
Directors: Tim Laff, Larry Kuerbis, Matt Jones & John 
Omahen
Secretary:  Scott Vowles
Membership Chairman: Chuck Gallant
 
Annual Dinner Dance:
Celebrating Los Senderos 2017:  (Great Friends, Live 
Music, Food & Drink)
This is always a great event and an honored tradition!  
Please see the back of the newsletter for RSVP 
information.
 
Happy trails & a wonderful 2018,
	 Chuck Gallant
 

The ride at Pioneer Town was a unique experience.  Scott 
and Becki are remarkable hosts.  Not only were the dinners 
5-star, we were treated to continental breakfast each morn-
ing, snacks in the afternoon.  NOTE:  Always accept dinner 
from a meat broker! 

Riding through mountains of boulders in perfect weather 
(the 70’s), a total of nine enjoyed the weekend. Feels good 
to ride horseback through a complete western town with 
tourists on both sides of the street. The barn, residence and 
property are beautiful and relaxing, definitely horse perfec-
tion. Drinks and conversation around a 20-foot fire ring 
was spectacular. Thank you, Scott and Becki!

Ride Report for Pioneer Town



Los Senderos de San Diego Annual Dinner Dance
Celebrating 67 years 1951-2018

Saturday, January 20th, 2018

Sycuan Golf Resort 
(the Old Singing Hills)

6:00pm Cocktails

7:00pm Dinner

8:00pm Dancing to BARBWIRE

Attire - Dressy Western

$100 per couple

Hosted Bar 6:00-7:30pm

RSVP to LS Website or chuck@customlogos.com or 619-733-5307
Indicate whether you want to be billed or send a check to Scott Vowles


